
Hello everyone, 

 I have a couple of important announcements to make: 

First, we will be implementing the conversion of email-calendar accounts in Sendmail and 
Meeting Maker to Exchange in phases (by groups of employees). The first group to be converted 
will be us (ETS). We will receive our new Exchange accounts on June 1. The Exchange email 
accounts will be immediately active through OWA upon conversion; however, we will continue 
to use Meeting Maker for calendar functions until all employees are moved over to Exchange 
(the first week in July). Also, on May 29, Chien and his team will host a training session for all 
ETS employees in Room D270. Please try to attend and learn about our new system. More 
details on this will be published soon. 

Secondly, our new CTO, Joe Moreau, will be joining us on June 11 and will stay through June 
22. He plans to take the last week in June off to start moving household goods, but will be back 
on July 2, at which time he will take over as CTO. (As you already know, my last day of work 
will be June 29.) While Joe is here in June, I will have plenty of time to take him around and 
introduce him to everyone. Finally, on Monday, June 11, at 8:30 am, the chancellor will host a 
reception for Joe in the Boardroom and everyone is invited. 

Lots of changes are coming. I hope you have a great weekend. 

 Fred 

 
 


